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Thank you for your consideration of this bill and support of an additional recreational 

opportunities for the kids and families of Ontario. Our community pool has been 

closed for a number of years, impacting the ability of our kids and families to access, 

adequate recreation, including the safety issues of kids losing the only venue to get 

swimming lessons in our community, thank you for your support of this vital asset for 

eastern Oregon and Ontario  


